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All information contained in this communication is accurate at the time of distribution however works and dates are subject to change 

due to circumstances outside of Sunshine Coast Council’s control. 

Mooloolaba Foreshore Revitalisation 
Final Stage 1 Northern Parkland Update 
Mooloolaba 

 

  Northern Parkland OPEN  

         Mooloolaba Foreshore Festival  POSTPONED                                                  

  NO Temporary changes to traffic conditions - Saturday 2 July 

 

Northern Parkland now OPEN 
The new Northern Parkland has certainly proved a 
hit with our community in the past seven days (and 
nights) since opening! 

Thousands of people of all ages and abilities have 
been exploring and enjoying the new boardwalk, 
open green space, barbecues, adventure 
playground, permanent umbrellas, viewing decks, 
wedding and event area and landscaped gardens.   

The convenience of having new public toilets in this 
location has also been appreciated. 

Please see some photographs on page two of 
people enjoying the new parkland. 

Mooloolaba Foreshore Festival 
POSTPONED 

Due to the forecast wet weather this weekend, the 
Mooloolaba Foreshore Festival, scheduled for this 
Saturday, July 2, has been postponed. The difficult 
decision was made so that event organisers could 
advise local businesses, stallholders and ride 
operators as soon as possible.    

With school holidays in progress and major events 
such as the Sunshine Coast Marathon taking place 
in Mooloolaba over the next few months, the 
festival will be rescheduled at an undetermined, 
future date. Watch this space! 

The festival’s previously planned changes to traffic 
conditions will not take place this weekend. 
Mooloolaba Esplanade and the lower Beach 
Terrace car park will now remain OPEN. 

A big thank you to our community 
With construction now complete, this will be our 
last construction notification for the Northern 
Parkland.  

On behalf of the project team, we would like to 
thank our community, with a special mention to 
local residents and businesses, for your patience 
and cooperation during construction.  

 

Keep up to date on the foreshore’s 
revitalisation 
Keep updated about the project, including Stage 
Two, the Central Meeting Place, via the project 
website here Mooloolaba Foreshore Revitalisation 
Project  

You can also contact Council’s Customer Service 
Team on (07) 5475 7272 (Monday to Friday 
8.15am – 5pm) or email 
mfr@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 
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